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Holy Rosary Primary School
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI)
Sunnyside Crescent 
Tel (028) 90491817

Belfast 


Fax (028) 90492416

BT7 3DB

Email info@holyrosary.belfast.ni.sch.uk




Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
4th December 2017
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
Over the next few weeks we will be talking to the children about helping others, especially as we approach Christmas.  We are hoping parents will chat to their children about others in our own community that may not have as much as we have. We are hoping to support the ‘South Belfast Food Bank’ as we approach Christmas.  This is a local Foodbank who help provide nutritionally balanced emergency food and support to local people who are in crisis. 

The foodbank is low in a number of items and we are asking parents if you can help in any way it would be greatly appreciated. 

The items that the Foodbank is most in need of are:

· Long life Milk

· Long life Juice

· Cooking oil (500mls)

· Tinned fruit

· Tinned tomatoes

· Tinned vegetables

· Biscuits 
· Rice 

· Toiletries (Men/woman/boys/girls) e.g. shower gel/shampoo
If you can send any items for the Foodbank to your child’s teacher before Friday 15th December. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs O’Callaghan

(RE Leader)
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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